SPORTS DAY
Tuesday 7™ July 2015

Dear Parents/Carers,

It is that time of year again! Sports Day will start at 1:00pm and the gates will be open from 12.45pm. Staff
will be situated at the year 3/4 gates as all visitors will be required to sign in before making their way to the
field. No chairs will be provided from school, however you are more than welcome to bring your own
deckchairs/blankets etc.

Your child will receive a programme on Monday so you will know approximately what time their race is.
Everything should be finished by 3.30pm and we would ask that you make your way to the front entrance where

your children will come and meet you as on a normal school day.

If we are not blessed with good weather, a decision about whether Sports Day will go ahead or not will be made
at 10am. If it is to be cancelled, we will inform you via parent mail.

As it was such a success last year, there will be a Mum's race, Dad's race and Teacher's race at the end of the
day!

Fingers crossed for good weather!
Many thanks as always,

Mr Butler
(P.E. Co-ordinator)




